
See what we had going on in
March

Visit our new website at
www.bgchr.org!

Remember, Our 2018 cards are for
sale on our website, in our Simms
office and at many of our Clubs.
It's a great deal for $10 and the
proceeds benefit our kids!

Donate Here

Calendar of April Events:

April 7 - Yoga Fest @ Simms 9:30 a.m. -12 p.m.
April 9-13 - Boys & Girls Club Week
April 14 - Kiwanis Pancake Day @ Simms 7-11 a.m.
April 18 - Great Community Give
April 18 - Buffalo Wild Wing Fundraiser

Our March FEED was a success. Thank you to Cargill for sponsoring our dinner
and coming out to show your support, and to DCCU volunteers for coming out to

help serve. Special thanks to our chef, aka finance director Melissa Cave, for
making the yummy chili.

http://www.bgchr.org/civicrm/contribute/transact?reset=1&id=1


Simms Club Members had a busy month with many friends.
VMRC and BGCHR wellness buddies enjoyed some time together.

Plains' members enjoy playing before and after school.



South River has our largest average
daily attendance, with 25% of the

school population in attendance daily.
Thanks to Director, Sara Brown, and

her team! Jaidyn is showing her St.
Patrick's Day craft, International

Students from JMU are pictured and
Keila does her best Ms. Sara imitation.

Stone Spring Club members on pajama day at school



Below, Spotswood members, Dennesly and Alanni show their peace signs and
Luis shows his silly side at our chili night dinner.

Elkton Club members have fun during Spring Break doing crafts and enjoying
their Easter baskets.



Teen member Donnie imitates Joel
Simms, Stone Spring and Spotswood

Director.

Our annual spring break trip to BRCC

 ​

Our new website is here!

Lori Kizner, Executive Director lkizner@bgchr.org

GREAT FUTURES START HERE!

https://www.facebook.com/BGCHR/
http://www.bgchr.org

